
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

File: 4967.00 

March 1, 2016 

Steven D. Topping, P. Eng. 

Executive Director 

Hydrologic Forecasting and Water Management 

Manitoba Infrastructure and Transportation 

2
nd

 Floor, 280 Broadway Avenue 

Winnipeg MB  R3C 0R8 

 

Dear Mr. Topping: 

 

Re: Red River Floodway Operating Rules Public Review 

 

This is in response to your memorandum of February 5, 2016 requesting a further extension 

in the filing of the report on the 2015 public review of the operating rules for the Red River 

Floodway.    

 

The filing deadline had previously been extended to March 31, 2016.  This request is 

pursuant to Clause 15 of Environment Act Licence No. 2691.  Your request is hereby approved.  

I look forward to receiving the report on or before September 30, 2016.   

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

“original signed by” 

 

Tracey Braun, M.Sc. 

Director 

 

 

c:  Ryan Coulter, MIT 

 Public Registries 

Environmental Stewardship Division 
Environmental Approvals Branch 
123 Main Street, Suite 160, Winnipeg, Manitoba  R3C 1A5 
T 204 945-8321   F 204 945-5229 

www.gov.mb.ca/conservation/eal 
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